
 

 
 

 
 
January 14, 2020 
 
 
Ryan Barlow 
Acting Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 280 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55101-2147 
 
RE: Correction to the Comments of the Minnesota Department of Commerce, Division of Energy 

Resources 
 Docket No. G-002/M-19-703 
 
Dear Mr. Barlow: 
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce, Division of Energy Resources (Department) identified an 
error in our comments filed January 13, 2020 in this proceeding.  On page 10 under the 
Recommendations section, the date in the first bullet point should be changed from June 30, 2020 to 
June 30, 2024. 
 
The Department continues to recommend that the Commission approve the Petition and apologizes 
for this oversight.   
 
The Department is available to answer any questions that the Commission may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ JOHN KUNDERT 
Financial Analyst 
 
JK/ja 
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